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To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

----- Original Message -----
From: Thecapeharts@cs.com

Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 1:59 PM
Subject: March 2014 Prayer Letter

March 2014
Dear Praying Friends,

Spring arrived early this year in Romania, with spring-like weather beginning in late February. We had a very mild
winter, with very few below-freezing days and only one major snowstorm.

We will be having a spring day camp for three days in the middle of April during the children's Easter break from
school. We are planning on about 25 in attendance.

We applied for and received residency status in Romania back in 2009. Even though we are permanent residents,
we need to apply for extensions when our photo IDs expire. This is similar to renewing your driver's license. We
weren't sure how difficult this process was going to be, but it went very smoothly, and we have new resident IDs
that are valid for five more years.

Our attendance continues to average around 30 for each senvice and activity. Bogdan, the 24-year-old physically-
handicapped man, continues to attend faithfully. Please pray for him to understand his need of salvation.

We have some good news to report. It shows how God works in mysterious ways. There has been a gas station
in our \village ever since we moved here. About two months ago, the station closed because of a land dispute. The
next closest gas station to us is about ten miles away. So, we now have to drive ten miles to get gas. Bob was
approached by the owner of the gas station about the man purchasing a small portion of our land to build a new
gas station. Bob expressed to him that we would not sell any portion of the land unless it was advantageous for
us. Bob negotiated a deal with him, and we sold 585 square meters (approximately 1/6 of an acre) of land for a
price of 11,000 Euros. The sale was finalized last week. This sale does not affect our plans for the multipurpose
building. There is still plenty of land to build the building, and after a few months, we will again have a gas station
in our village.

This sale also gives us some flexibility. We are now investigating ways to build the multipurpose building more
cost effectively. We will be sending further information in the near future. We covet your prayers as we seek
wisdom on how to proceed with this important project.

Please feel free to visit our website to find out more information about the ministry here in Romania. The website
address is www.thecapehartstoromania.com.

Praises:

1. For the continued good church attendance
2. For the faithful attendance of Bogdan

3. For the smooth residency extension process
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4. For the land sale

Prayer Requests:

1. For Bogdan's salvation

2. For Marianne's health problems (MS)

3. For wisdom to consider cost-effective ways to build the multipurpose building

Senving the King of Kings,
Bob and Marianne Capehart



